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Baker Tilly to Host Second Annual
Insurance Hot Topics Seminar in
Philadelphia
The national accounting and advisory �rm Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP (Baker
Tilly) will host its second annual Insurance Hot Topics Seminar on September 20 at
the Clarion Hotel in Exton, Pa.

Aug. 10, 2017

The national accounting and advisory �rm Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP (Baker
Tilly) will host its second annual Insurance Hot Topics Seminar on September 20 at
the Clarion Hotel in Exton, Pa.

Baker Tilly has partnered with law �rm Stradley Ronon, dental support organization
Mid-Atlantic Dental Partners and Baker Tilly subsidiary Baker Tilly Vantagen to
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bring attendees a full day of accounting, tax, risk management and regulatory
updates and best practices for insurance companies.

“Our team is looking forward to a dynamic event as we combine the most
knowledgeable insurance specialists within our �rm and other industry experts to
present,” Ken Hugendubler, Baker Tilly partner and Philadelphia �nancial services
team leader, said. “This seminar is a great opportunity to learn from and network
with colleagues from across the industry.”

This year’s agenda includes sessions on regulatory compliance, tax reform,
healthcare reform, cybersecurity, revenue recognition and other accounting updates
and corporate governance. The speakers will focus on how these topics affect
insurance companies.

The Insurance Hot Topics Seminar is free to attend and includes breakfast, lunch and
a networking happy hour after the day’s presentations. Registration is required.
Attendees are eligible to earn up to eight continuing professional education (CPE)
credits. 

For more information about the seminar or to register, visit
http://bakertilly.com/events/2017-insurance-hot-topics-seminar-in-philadelphia/. 

Baker Tilly will also be hosting Insurance Hot Topics seminars in New York,
Minneapolis and Madison this fall. More information will be available on
http://bakertilly.com/events/.
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